
 
 

 

Announcement of Mahidol University  
The Closure of Mahidol University (Kanchanaburi Campus) 

and the Use of Online System for Academic Activities and Meetings  
 

Reference is made to the Announcement of Mahidol University on the Closure of 

Mahidol University Salaya Campus dated the 23rd December 2020 and the Announcement on 

Working from Home for University Personnel and the Use of Online System for Academic 

Activities and Meetings in Phyathai, Bangkok Noi and Campuses in Provincial Areas dated the 

28th December 2020, to limit the spread of the Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19).  

Mahidol University would like to further announce an additional closure in Kanchanaburi 

Campus due to a report of an infected case of COVID-19 within the campus.  The closure of 

Kanchanaburi Campus will be starting from the 31 st December 2020 until further notice. 

Staff and students of Mahidol University Kanchanaburi Campus are requested to observe the 

followings: 

1) All academic and supporting staff are advised to work from home, except the units 
responsible for security/ safety/  other physical maintenance units.  Vice President 
responsible for Kanchanaburi Campus is to supervise and monitor workloads as seen 
appropriate in order to ensure the efficiency and the continuity of the workplace. 
 

2) All Teaching and learning, final examinations, other academic activities, university or 
faculty meetings in the campus are to be convened using the online system.  

 

3) All staff members and students are advised to follow measures suggested by the 
Department of Disease Control, Ministry of Public Health, including, distancing 
protocols, mask wearing, hand washing, temperature checking and using Morchana 
application throughout the campus. Provided that any staff or students have any 
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suspected symptoms or questions, please contact Mr. Krish Kaobang, Advisor to the 
Vice President, Kanchanaburi Campus, via Tel: 089-893-1109. 

 

4) Mahidol University Kanchanaburi Campus has already followed the standard 
measures and protocols of the Department of Disease Control, Ministry of Public 
Health, by fuming all suspected venues with disinfectants, separate close contacts 
with high risks from the rest, provide psychological services by certified professionals, 
garbage sorting, and provide necessary equipment such as thermometers and 
alcohol gel available throughout the campus . 

 

Please be advised accordingly and follow the updates from Mahidol University 
regularly. 

 

. 

           Announced on 31st December 2020 

       

                                                              (Prof. Banchong Mahaisavariya, M.D.) 

            President, Mahidol University 

                                                   


